
 
 
August 26, 2021 
 
The Honorable Denise Merrill 
Secretary of the State 
State Capitol 
210 Capitol Avenue 
Hartford, CT 06106 
 
RE:  Termination of Civil Preparedness Emergency Declared August 21, 2021 
 
Dear Secretary Merrill: 
 
The civil preparedness emergency declared on August 21, 2021 in response to Tropical Storm 
Henri is hereby terminated effective at 12:01 a.m. on Friday, August 27, 2021. 
 
I am filing this proclamation with you under my hand and seal on this 26th day of August, 2021. 
  

 

 
 

 

 
Ned Lamont 
Governor 

 


